
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Bountiful City 
Planning Commission at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 29, 2019 and another public 
hearing will be held by the Bountiful City Council at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 
12, 2019. The public hearings will be held at the South Davis Metro Fire Station 81 
Conference Room located at 255 S. 100 West, Bountiful, UT 84010, to review a 
proposed amendment to incorporate the Moderate Income Housing Element to the 
General Plan, as required by State Code (2019 Senate Bill 34). Further information 
about this item will be posted at bountifulutah.gov/agenda-minutes four (4) days 
prior to the meetings. Questions, concerns, or to voice an opinion can be given in 
writing to planning@bountifulutah.gov, by phone at 801-298-6190, or in person at 150 
N Main #103, Bountiful, UT 84010. 
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